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To the Chairperson and Members of the 
South East Area Committee 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Re Felling of Tree at Belleville Avenue, Dublin 6. 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
At the request of a concerned resident, the large mature tree (Tilia sps.) at the entrance to 
Belleville Avenue was inspected and it is recommended that it be removed on the grounds of its 
age, condition and location. 
 
Normally in such situations pruning would be the preferred option rather than removal. However, 
having considered the tree’s proximity to private property this is not a possibility in this instance. 
 
Local residents will be informed prior to having the tree removed. 
 
 
 
Michael Noonan 
Senior Executive Park Superintendent. 
 


